
PUBLIC MEETING – PRAIRIEVIEW TERMINALS 
Manitoba Sustainable Development has decided to hold a public meeting to provide an opportunity for 
Prairieview Terminals Ltd. to present information on the proposal to you and to hear your concerns. 
Department staff will be present at the meeting and will take the concerns raised into consideration as 
part of The Dangerous Goods Handling and Transportation Act environmental assessment and licensing 
process. 
 
The meeting will be held on Thursday, July 21, 2016 at the Centro Caboto Centre, 1055 Wilkes Avenue, 
Winnipeg as there were no available venues in Headingley. The event will start at 5:00 pm with the 
presentation shortly thereafter. 
 
This notice is being sent to all members of the public who provided written comments and included an 
email address. We will also post this notice to the public registry project page at 
http://www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal/registries/5837prairieview/index.html  
 
 
EVENT:                 Public Meeting for the proposed Praireview Terminals Ltd. Headingley Bulk Storage    
                              Facility and Recycling Depot 
WHERE:               Centro Caboto Centre, 1055 Wilkes Avenue, Winnipeg (map attached) 
WHEN:                 Thursday, July 21, 2016, 5:00 pm – 7:00 pm 
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